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TWGHs Annual Report 2015/2016 Awarded the “Citation for Environmental, Social and ™

Governance Disclosure”

TWGHs Annual Report 2015/2016 was awarded the “Citation for Environmental, Social and Governance Disclosure” in the 2016 HKMA Best |.
Annual Reports Competition. The organiser singled out the chapters on “Governance and Management”, “Community Services” and “Green
Organisation Campaigns” in the TWGHs Annual Report as having understandable, clear and concise mission and values as well as presenting

information in a way that readers could easily understand.

The Group is honored to receive once again a recognition for the publication and will keep on promoting its brand through effective

communication of its services to every corner of the community.
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Mr. Albert Y.O. SU (left 5), Chief Executive, and
Mr. XU Qingfeng (left 4), the Chief of Traditional
Chinese Medicine Bureau of Guangdong Province, S e =
attended the Chinese Calligraphy Exhibition A FERNTE
presented by Prof. XIE Guocai (right 5) with the
TWGHs Chinese medicine practitioners team.
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Sister-school Ties Established between TWGHs Secondary
Schools and 2 Beijing Schools

TWGHs Chen Zao Men College and TWGHs Kap Yan Directors’ College established sister-school
relationships with Beijing 101 Middle School and Beijing Zhongguancunzhongxue. The Signing
Ceremonies held on 27 September 2016 were witnessed by Mrs. Katherine MA, the Chairman cum
Honorary Supervisor, Board Members, Ms. SUN Xuejing, Deputy Director of the Department of
International Cooperation and Exchanges (Office of Hong Kong, Macao and Taiwan Affairs), the
Ministry of Education, and Mr. ZHAO Hongsheng, Deputy Director-General of Beijing Municipal
Committee of United Front Work Department.

During their stays in Beijing between 24 and 28 September 2016, teachers and students of the

2 TWGHSs schools also visited important destinations, including the Capital Museum, Tsinghua
University, the Summer Palace and the Chinese Space Museum, among others.
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Board Members attended the Agreement Signing Ceremonies with Beijing 101 Middle School (left) and
Beijing Zhongguancunzhongxue (right).
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Mr. Albert Y.O. SU (left 5) and the TWGHs Chinese
medicine practitioners team checked out the
state-of-the-art cancer radiotherapy equipment —
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Visit to the Cancer Hospital of Shantou University
Medical College and Chinese Calligraphy Exhibition

Mr. Albert Y.O, SU, Chief Executive, led a group of TWGHs Chinese medicine practitioners
on a visit to the Cancer Hospital of Shantou University Medical College in early October
2016. The Delegation was received by Mr. YAO Xitao, the Party Secretary, and Dr. QIU
Weili, Vice-President of the Hospital, who introduced the group to the operations of the
Hospital and the plans for its development.

Onthesametrip, Mr. AlbertY.O. SU, Chief Executive, was invited to officate at the Opening
Ceremony of the first Chinese Calligraphy Exhibition of Prof. XIE Guocai, the prestigious
traditional Chinese medicine expert in Guangdong Province who has been serving as the
Chinese medicine consultant of Kwong Wah Hospital - the Chinese University of Hong
Kong Chinese Medicine Clinical Research and Services Centre for close to 15 years. The
Exhibition was held from 1 to 5 October 2016 at Shantou Library in Guangdong Province.
The Exhibition which showcased some 100 pieces of calligraphy, including prescription

sheets written by Prof. Xle, att acted a lot of visitors.
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International Conference on Parenting in the 21st Century

The “International Conference on Parenting in the 21st Century”, co-organised by TWGHs,
the Faculty of Social Sciences, Department of Social Work and Social Administration of The
University of Hong Kong, was held from 20 to 22 October 2016 at The University of Hong
Kong. The Hon. CHEUNG Kin Chung, Matthew, GBS, JP, Secretary for Labour and Welfare,
Mrs. Katherine MA, the Chairman, and Prof. Peter MATHIESON, President and Vice-Chancellor
of The University of Hong Kong, were the Guests of Honour at the Opening Ceremony.

Childcare service professionals, practitioners, scholars, agency heads and policymakers in
parenting, mental health and education were brought together to examine how best to support
parenting, and to exchange views on the latest developments and best practices from around
the world. Local parents and young people also participated in various arts activities organised
under the Conference. Around 800 local and international academics and parenting specialists,
as well as parents and children participated in the three-day Conference.

| C P rdlentes

=32

A BIRBANRBRKFRERGBSATML (AIHFA/) BRREEE GikA+L) REBREREK
BERYEK THEN) BRENHIe AR

A group photo with the Hon. CHEUNG Kin Chung, Matthew, GBS, JP (front row, right 8), Secretary for
Labour and Welfare, Mrs. Katherine MA (front row, right 7), the Chairman, and Prof. Peter MATHIESON
(front row, right 9), President and Vice-Chancellor of The University of Hong Kong, with guests at the

Conference.
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